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This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds. In phonics we learnt the digraphs ‘oo’ 
‘oo’ ‘ar’ and ‘or’. We also learnt the tricky 
words ‘was’ ‘you’ and ‘they’. We have been 
practicing our spelling and spelt words like 
‘book’, ‘park’, food‘ and ‘born’.   
 

In maths we have been ordering numbers to 5 
and finding the missing numbers in a number 
track.  
 

 
 

We had so much fun exploring the snow this 
week, brrrrrr it was cold! We continued with our 
winter theme in our continuous provision. We 
made snowman pictures using 2D shapes. In the 
water we found the letter snowballs to build 
CVC words. We ordered the snowballs in the 
sand and added the snowflakes to the number 
mitts at the funky fingers area.  
 
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. @ListerInf_Rec 

 
 

 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Elyas Bagheri 
Daffodils: Owen Petley 

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

Beatles Day  
The children really enjoyed Beatles Day on 

Thursday. We loved listening to some of their 
hits played by our special visitors.  

 
 

Library Trip 

If you haven’t returned your consent forms and 
library registration forms can you return ASAP. 
We will be leaving the registration forms over 
before our trip so we can collect on our visit. 

 

Bluebells Trip: 29th January 10am  

 

Daffodils Trip: 4th February 10.30am  

  


